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Coming Soon: 
KMMS Stage 2.1 Go-Live 

The State of Kansas is pleased to announce that the Kansas Medical 
Assistance Program (KMAP) will update sections of the Kansas Modular 
Medicaid System (KMMS) beginning May 24, 2024.  

Following the KMMS Stage 1 implementation in 2018, KMMS Stage 2 replaced 
the remaining legacy Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) in 
April 2022. Over Memorial Day weekend, 2024, KMMS Stage 2.1 will upgrade 
modular features to enhance user interaction. 

KMMS Stage 2.1 upgrades will begin at 6:00 p.m. Friday, May 24, 2024, 
and run through Monday, May 27, 2024. During this time, the KMMS 
system will be down. Users will be able to access the system again by 
6:00 a.m. on Tuesday, May 28, 2024. 

Systems that will be unavailable during the KMMS 2.1 upgrade include: 

• KMAP Public Portal

• KMAP Secure Portal

• MCO Secure Portal

• Member Portal

• Provider Enrollment

• Provider Management

• Managed Care

• Drug Rebate

• Third-Party Liability (TPL)

• Plan Management

• SAS/PIUR

Note: Pharmacy Point-of-Sale (POS) will be down between 8:30 p.m. and 9:30 
p.m. on Friday, May 24, 2024. Pharmacy transactions can be submitted outside
of this hour window.

Information detailing the enhancements and new features resulting from KMMS 
2.1 will be communicated following completion of the upgrade.   


